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Dear families,

We hope you've all had a wonderful start to the new school year. September has been a busy
and exciting month, filled with learning, activities and special events. We are delighted to
share some of the highlights from across the school and give you a glimpse of what our pupils

have been up to.

Curriculum areas and subjects

Maths Week

A huge thank you to Torquil and Ros for visiting our school and showing us how Maths plays
an important role in their everyday work as an Estate Manager, Surveyor (managing
Drummuir Estate) and Graphic Designer.

Torquil challenged pupils with real-life Maths problems, such as calculating the cost of
fencing a field, ploughing land, and working out the expenses and profit involved in renting a
holiday cottage. Pupils quickly discovered how valuable Maths is for making decisions and
managing money.

Ros shared how essential measuring, proportions, and co-ordinates are in her work as a
graphic designer. She explained how she uses Maths to make sure text and images are
balanced on a page, as well as to run her freelance business—estimating time, setting fair
prices, and ensuring projects remain profitable.

We were all amazed at just how much Maths is used in graphic design and how important it is
in so many different careers!




